
 

   
 

 

For Immediate Release  

October 14, 2025  
 
CSA extends comment period for consultation on the exchange-traded fund regulatory framework 

 

TORONTO – The Canadian Securities Administrators (CSA) has extended the comment period for the 

consultation on the exchange-traded fund (ETF) regulatory framework.  

 

The CSA published the consultation paper that proposes certain enhancements to the ETF regulatory 

framework on June 19, 2025. To give all stakeholders sufficient time to thoroughly review the 

consultation paper and provide meaningful input, the CSA has extended the comment period deadline to 

October 31, 2025. Stakeholders are encouraged to submit their comments to the addresses in the 

consultation paper and their local securities regulator.  

 

The CSA, the council of the securities regulators of Canada’s provinces and territories, coordinates and 

harmonizes regulation for the Canadian capital markets. 

 

 

For media inquiries, please contact: 

 

Ilana Kelemen 

Canadian Securities Administrators 

media@acvm-csa.ca 

 

Julia K. Mackenzie 

Ontario Securities Commission  

media_inquiries@osc.gov.on.ca  

 

For investor inquiries, please contact your local securities regulator.           
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